
 

A THOUGHT PROVOKING  EVENING OF  

REFLECTIONS ON ARCTIC JOURNEYS 

WITH:  
STEPHEN DOUGHTY FRGS  

 

Resolis Memorial Hall : The Black Isle IV7 8LL 

Saturday 15th December 2012 @ 7.30 

Tickets on the door £5.00      Refreshments available 

Share of the Proceeds go to: The Youth Elder Project:  Developing Young People to Lead Social Change 

Stories from the not so frozen North 
Since 1972 when Stephen first went to Greenland, the 

Arctic has changed out of all recognition.  Dislocation of 

aboriginal peoples, economic activity and now climate 

change have all had their impact.  These changes have 

their origin in the Industrialised South, now with serious 

implications for us!   Stephen offers some positive ways of  

engaging with the questions posed.  Have an evening of 

Arctic stories and history that will leave you entertained 

and thinking ........... 

 

 

 

 

 


